
Rolling Blazers wheelchair basketball is getting ready to kick off 

our 2023-2024 season in September. We are looking for new play-

ers to join the team. Rolling Blazers is a competitive basketball team 

that is looking for elementary to high school aged athletes that have a 

physical disability. (Spina Bifida, Amputees, Cerebral Palsy, cancer that im-

pacts your ability to play able bodied sports.) You do not have to be in a wheel-

chair to play. We can get chairs for athletes to play. 

 

Our season runs from Sep-Mar, we practice in the Portland metro area and Eugene (Once a 

month) on Saturdays. We play tournaments once a month starting the end of October in 

places like Spokane, Salt Lake City, Phoenix, Tacoma. Etc. 

 

We provide a safe environment for kids to learn the game of basketball and develop friend-

ships with their teammates and kids on other teams that we play. We can provide scholar-

ships if needed to help with travel etc.  

 

Please contact is if you have any questions,  

 

Kim Michel 

Head Coach 

503 805-5422.  

bridgecityinclusive@gmail.com 
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